Subject: 17/00459/HOUSE

From: clerk.wpc@btinternet.com Sent: 20 May 2017 17:26 To: Development Management

Subject: Planning application 17/00459/HOUSE

FAO Karen Hood

Dear Karen

WPC has objection to the above planning application.

The objection is two-fold:

- The front elevation of the garage is too close to the road, which means it's not safe to exit the garage as the view is limited
- The design does not reflect the adjacent building should have a stone front.

Kind regards

Mildred Reiniers Clerk, Welburn Parish Council